

The Newbury Weekly News is again helping Santa to cope with all the Christmas letters he receives from children across West Berkshire. If you send your letter to us, with a photograph of yourself, we will print it in a special edition called Dear Santa. This is a great way to let everyone know what you are wishing for this Christmas, and to get your picture in the newspaper. We will also send a copy of the publication to Santa – just to make sure!

CHILDREN AGED 0 TO 12 YEARS OF AGE MAY TAKE PART.

CLOSING DATE: THURSDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 2022 12 NOON

Publication date (in the NWN) - Thursday 1st December 2022

To enter, email your letter and picture to: dearsanta@newburynews.co.uk ask a parent/quardian include all the details below.

THE FOLLOWING DETAILS MUST BE INCLUDED BY A PARENT OR GUARDIAN

Name of Child:	Age:
	, -
Address:	
	Postcode:
Tel no:	
Signature of Parent/Guardian:	

*No addresses will be published.